
 
 
 
 



 

 

Speaking of Skool Loop… 

You can ​notify us of your child’s absence​ using the Skool Loop app. It’s easy! 

 
You can now notify the school office of an absence through the Skool Loop app. Simply go to the 
'Absentee' tab on the app and fill out the short form located there, and click 'submit'. Or use the 
'Direct Contact' tab (top right of screen) and this will give you the option to call, email or text, via the 
school absentee number. 
 

 
 

Our ​Writers’ Piece ​publication comes from Room 2, one of our Year One classes. 

 

We have been writing about our feelings..  
 
I feel happy riding my bike with my little brother. Alisha 
 
I had a haircut and I was happy.. Lucas 
 
I am happy when I skate with my shoes. Asia 
 
I am happy to watch TV on Friday night and drink milk with flavoured straws. 
Annabeth 
 
I was happy climbing the tree to get the cicada shells. Braxton 



 
I was angry but I was a little bit happy because I wanted to download Minecraft 
but it wouldn’t download. Malachi 
 
I am happy when Nana babysits me. Zara  
 
I am sad because my Alaenah says ‘bye’ and I turn sad. 
Audrey 
 
I feel happy at the swimming pool. Lafi 
 
I am happy watching TV and I am happy when Mum takes me to the park. 
Detrius 
 
 

Do you have ​a child turning five between Easter and end of June?​ Does 

your neighbour or friend? We will be holding our Transition sessions for 

in zone children (and parents) who are starting in Term Two.  

Please send us your details and we will invite you to the Transition 

sessions in a few weeks. Even better, ​go on our website and fill out the 

online enrolment form.​ This will get you on our contact list. 

 
 
Barbecue Lunch this Friday 

 

           Sausages $1.50 

           Samosas $1.50  
           Juicies $1.50 
 

 

Next newsletter will be on Skool Loop next Wednesday 04 March 

Regards, 

 

John Robinson 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 


